


  VINTAGE CAR CRUISE DAY Sunday, April 2nd, 2017 
	
  
	
    

First Sunday Contact: Katy Bars, Director of Operations 626.429.3164  
 

 Pre-1975 Vehicle Participant Instructions 
First Sunday officially kicks off at 10:00am, so we ask that individuals 

displaying their vehicles arrive between 9:00-9:30am. Vehicles should arrive at the gate 
near the south end of 8th street on Santa Maria Street. Exit SR 126 eastbound at Palm 
Avenue, turn right, quick left on Santa Maria Street. Exit SR 126 westbound at 10th 
Street, turn left under the freeway, right at the driveway behind the hangars. See the 
map below. The automatic gate will be closed, but the Director of Operations (or a 
designee) will open it to provide access to the taxiway.  
 

 
 
 
The display area is located on Nine Eagles and Curtis Taxiways, near the museum 
hangar. All of these hangars are in use, so we ask that you leave three feet between 
your vehicles and the hangar doors so that they can be opened. Your vehicles should 
not need to be moved, however we ask that you be aware some vehicles may have to 
be moved during the day. If a vehicle owner won’t be nearby, we ask they leave their 
keys with someone who will be. If we have overflow, the Director or designee will direct 
you to additional display space. When you are preparing to leave for the day, please let 
us know at the Museum so the gate can be opened. 
 
Flight 126 Café at the airport is open First Sunday for breakfast and lunch from 7:00am-
2:00pm. Thanks again, and we hope you enjoy your visit to Santa Paula Airport and the 
Aviation Museum! 
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